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My name is Rami and I believe I would be a strong addition to the Steering Committee of the D.C. 
Bar’s Antitrust and Consumer Law Community based on: (1) my experience as an associate 
representing clients across a variety of antitrust practices; (2) my experience on committees for other 
bar associations such as the ABA Antitrust Section; and (3) my desire to promote the practice of 
antitrust law in the legal field and to the broader public. I have the skills and substantive knowledge 
to assist the Antitrust and Consumer Law Community in achieving its goals. 

 
 


